
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON BUDGET 

 

The City Council for the City of Whitewright, Texas will hold one public hearing on the 2014-2015 Fiscal 

Budget of the City of Whitewright, Texas (Budget) on Tuesday, September 9th, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. in the 

Whitewright Visitors Center located at 111 W. Grand Ave in Whitewright, Texas.  The meeting will be held 

for the purpose of receiving community input on the Budget, which will cover the Fiscal Year beginning 

October 1, 2014 and ending September 30, 2015. 

 

THIS BUDGET WILL RAISE MORE TOTAL PROPERTY 

TAXES THAN LAST YEAR'S BUDGET BY $22,794 OR 6.06% 

AND OF THAT AMOUNT $4,008 IS TAX REVENUE TO BE 

RAISED FROM NEW PROPERTY ADDED TO THE TAX ROLL 

THIS YEAR. 

 

All citizens and interested person are encouraged to attend these hearings and present their views to the 

City Council.  All citizens and interested persons shall be given an opportunity to be heard for or against any 

item or the amount of any item contained in the proposed Budget.  A copy of the proposed Budget is 

available for viewing during normal business hours at City Hall, 206 W. Grand Ave, Whitewright, Texas and 

is also located on the City's website at www.whitewright.com. 

I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that the above notice of meeting of the Governing body of the City of Whitewright is a 

true and correct copy of said notice and that I posted a true and correct copy of said notice on the glass front of the Whitewright City 
Hall, a place convenient and readily assessable to the General Public at all times, and said notice was posted on August 25, 2014 on or 

before 11:00 a.m. and remained so posted continuously for at least 72 hours preceding the scheduled time of said meeting. 

Beth Woodson 

Beth Woodson, City Secretary 

 


